
USE YOUR VOTE ON 23 MAY



YOUR VOTE MATTERS
unison.org.uk

Elections for the European Parliament are taking place across 
the UK on 23 May. Your vote matters.

Not many people expected that these elections would happen, but while we 
are still in the European Union it is important that we choose representatives 

whose views and values are closest to our own. These elections are 
being seen by extremists as an opportunity to increase their support. 
They will make gains unless those who oppose them turn out to vote.

Voting on 23 May is also a chance to vote against austerity.
Polls are open from 7am –10pm.
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